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Hotel/Motel Taxes for FY 2013 are up 11.0% compared to FY 2012. 

Growth has been positive this fiscal year for hotels.  According to the Smith Travel Research 
Report, room rates in 2012 have increased by an average of 5.2% city-wide. This quarter 
included reoccurring large events such as the AQHA World Championship Horse show at the 
fairgrounds and the National Cheer Association Championships, but also welcomed new events 
to Oklahoma City such as the US Rowing Annual Convention and the National Association of 
Medicaid Program Integrity Annual Convention.  Oklahoma City continues to experience 
economic growth and increased business travel as shown by all hotel sectors sustaining positive 
growth both in this quarter and fiscal year-to-date.  

FISCAL YEAR-TO-DATE HOTEL/MOTEL TAX COLLECTIONS 

$ 
Over/(Under) 

% 
Over/(Under) 

Target Revenue Target Target 
Convention and Tourism $2,286,403  $2,445,952  $159,549  
State Fairgrounds 3,429,604  3,668,927  239,323  
Event Sponsorship 571,601  611,488  39,887  
  Total $6,287,608  $6,726,367  $438,759  7.0% 

 

Hotel taxes are collected by local hotels and motels and remitted to the City the month after 
being collected.  The following report summarizes hotel tax collections through the second 
quarter of fiscal year 2013.  This report is limited to hotel tax only.  Any sales tax collected by 
hotels is reported separately in the monthly sales and use tax City Manager report. 

The distribution of collections from the City’s 5.5% hotel tax is set by ordinance, with 4/11 used 
to promote convention and tourism, 6/11 for fairgrounds improvements, and 1/11 to sponsor and 
promote local events.  The current rate has been in effect since January 1, 2005. 




